
' .@ron Jackson Pump Division Energyp
4 WARNER

Borg-Warner Corporation - Equipment
800 West Sixth Street , Suite 950
Los Angeles, Cahfornia 90017
Telephone 213/624-2843

14 March 1979

~

-

Mr. Harold R. Denton
Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

It was a pleasure discussing with you on 12 March 1979 our Topical
Report BJNPQ-101, " Performance and Safety Features of the Byron
Jackson Primary Reactor Coolant Pump and Light Water Reactors."
As we advised, it is our plan to file additional documents within
a month to be incorporated in the original report. These documents
relate to the nuclear steam supplier systems of Combustion
Engineering, Inc., and General Electric Company.

As we stated during our meeting, it is our hope that this will
receive prompt attention by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission.
We believe this this program is supportive of the Commission's
standardization policy and contributes to a healthy and competitive
industry.

Sincerely,

Y:b .n

John P. Adams
President
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cc: L. Manning Muntzing
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